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From:
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 11/19/2012 4:07 PM
Subject: SSD 5589-2012

'Attention : Director, Metropolitan and Regio'nal Projects North'.

From:

In relation to the application (SSD 5589-2012)

T object to the proposal listed above.

I own an apartment that looks over the site, and the noise we have experienced from this site on former
occasions, when it has been used as a function centre and food and drink premises is hardly acceptable in a
residential area. We have heavy duty doors to the balconies, but the voices/music/and cars leaving the site,

as the noise carries upwards, is the problem. Nobody cares.

Kind Regards,
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